
Dear Parents, 

It seems like every month, including March, is a busy month for us at Chesterbrook 

Academy! Spring is around the corner and teachers are busy planning a variety of fun 

seasonal activities that will help our students learn more about the many changes which occur in 

our environment during Spring! 

March is also when we have our annual “Early Bird Registration” for next school year. You will 

have an opportunity to secure your child’s space for the upcoming 2019-2020 School Year. 

Current families who pre-register between March 4th and March 22nd will receive 50% off the 

annual registration fee. You may still register after the early bird registration period, however, 

the fee will be full price.  

 

Please see below for upcoming events and enrichment programs we offer every week! 😊 

 

All the best- 

Kristen Suh 

 
 

                
• March 1st- Progress Reports go home 

• March 15th- St. Patty’s Day class parties 

• March 21st and 22nd- Life Touch Pictures 

 
ENRICHMENT PROGRAMS: 

Why spend your evenings and weekends driving to and from practices and programs when your 

child can participate in there right here at school? Please see the front desk for more 

information on any of these wonderful programs! 

 

 
MONDAYS: MUSIC FOR LITTLE ONES @ 9:30am 

 
Weekly music classes with Music For Little Ones will be lots of fun!! Each week the children will 
participate in different songs, and activities with music. They will even get to try different musical 
instruments. It’s a great musical experience for your children! 
 
 



 
WEDNESDAYS: Shining Stars @ 9:30am 

Shining Stars mission is to instill the confidence in children to clearly communicate their 

thoughts and feelings with the world, fearless of large crowds and intimidating settings. There is 

a performance at the end of each session for children to show off their skills!  See the front desk 

to register. 
 

 
Tuesdays @ 9:30 am 

Soccer Shots has three rules: Score a goal, be a team player, and HAVE FUN! This is a great way 

to get some extra physical fitness in and have a blast doing it! Spaces are still available so sign 

up today!! 

 

 
 

Thursday @ 10 am                                                                                                                  

Jump Bunch introduces sports and fitness to your child in a hands-on setting. It builds 

coordination and interest in sports, teaches through constant praise and encouragement, offers 

a safe, non-competitive environment, and promotes healthy fitness and nutrition! 

 

Parent Ambassador Referral Program 

Spread the word about Chesterbrook Academy and save on your child’s tuition. For more 

information, see the principal. 

 

Automatic Payment Program 

This payment option allows you to have your weekly tuition automatically pulled from your 

personal account. Convenient! No checks! No late fees! If you are interested in this payment 

option, please ask! 

 


